
License Plate Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 

How much of the specialty license plate fee goes to supporting the Keiser Mills 
Foundation? 
The Keiser Mills Foundation will receive $25.00 from each specialty license plate fee, 
per year. 

What will the specialty plate fee be used for? 
All funds benefit the Keiser Mills Foundation and will be used to support scholarships for 
students.    

The purpose of the Foundation is to provide scholarships to domestic and international 
students seeking to broaden and advance their education, community service, and 
leadership skills through study and work experiences in the United States and 
internationally.  The Foundation will be aligned with the Keiser University mission to 
provide scholarships for students who meet academic and needs based criteria.  Keiser 
University has a long tradition of fostering leadership and supporting scholarship 
programs to assist students in achieving their professional goals and dreams.  The 
Foundation will enhance and expand partnerships as well as secure funding to 
implement a robust scholarship program.  Not only will the Foundation build upon the 
University’s national and statewide rankings in the production of graduates in the 
Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics, medical and health care fields 
(STEMM); student scholarships will also be granted to encourage entrepreneurship and 
achieving excellence in a vast array of professional career fields. 

Can I keep the same plate number or customize it? 
The FLDOT has stated that individuals may keep the plate number they currently have 
(if it's 5 characters or less) or create a custom plate number.  

Can I keep my handicap license plate? 
No. The FLDOT has stated that specialty plates cannot have the handicap logo. 

http://members.floridalegion.org/component/content/article/18-legion/257-license-plate-frequently-asked-questions-faq


Can I get the license plate for my motorcycle? 
No. The license plate is not available for motorcycles at this time. This will be revisited 
after the release of the standard vehicle license plate. 

What do I need to have in order to get a KU Seahawk plate? 
The owner of the vehicle will need to have a valid driver’s license, up to date 
registration, and a completed “Revenue Collection Division Affidavit” 

Do I have to be a KU student or alum to get a KU Seahawk plate? 
No, anyone who lives in Florida is able to get a KU Seahawk plate. 

Can I have a KU Seahawk plate if I do not live in Florida? 
No, KU Seahawk Plates are only available for vehicles with a Florida registration. 

Will I get a new registration sticker for my plate? 
Yes, a new sticker will come with your new KU Seahawk plate. 

I am a KU Alumni but I live out of state.  Is there anything else I can get to show 
my Seahawk Pride on my car? 
Yes! We want all KU Alums to be able to show their Seahawk Pride! Visit the KU 
Boookstore in person or online to purchase a Seahawks plate frame.

https://www.bkstr.com/keiserstore/search/keyword/license%2520frame



